
 

 

SAFEGUARDING TRAINING & TOOLKITS 
 

English curling clubs should ensure coaches and volunteers where appropriate are 
trained appropriately to ensure safeguarding in sport and to maintain safe and 
healthy practice. 

Recommended courses can be found here: 

Child protection in sport and physical activity training | NSPCC Learning 

For the colleagues recruiting employees and volunteers, safer recruitment training should be 
undertaken 

Safer recruitment training: online & in-person | NSPCC Learning 

For colleagues and organisations planning events and tournaments, the following course is 
recommended 

Safer sports events training | NSPCC Learning 

TOOLKIT 

It is recommended that English Curling Clubs undertake an annual safeguarding audit, using 
the following toolkit: 

Sports safeguarding tools | CPSU (thecpsu.org.uk) 

Registering with the Child Protection in Sport Unit (CPSU) provides updates, newsletters 
and support  

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/training/child-protection-safeguarding-sport
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/training/safer-recruitment
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/training/safer-sports-events
https://thecpsu.org.uk/sports-safeguarding-tools-introduction/

